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Editorial

Dear Reader, welcome to this largest ever issue of Parabola!

It is a real pleasure to present nine excellent and diverse articles, by authors in six
countries around the world, the most articles and countries of origin of any Parabola
issue in its 58-year history.

What impresses me most about these articles is that they nearly all contain original
maths created by their authors. This is a beautiful demonstration of how maths is a
game that everyone can play - and of how you don’t need to be a professional mathe-
matician to create new and beautiful maths. I hope that you, dear Reader, might feel
inspired to create your own original new maths. If so, then please feel very welcome
to contribute it for possible publication in Parabola!

In addition to these articles, there are also ten problems, beautifully crafted by
David Angell, Sin Keong Tong and Mircea Voineagu. These are really elegant and
enjoyable problems, and I hope that you will enjoy them as much as I did!

Warm regards to you all, and please enjoy this issue of Parabola!,

Thomas Britz
Editor



